Dear Parents and Carers of Y6, 14t July 2023

We look forward to seeing you in school next week for a variety of exciting activities
for the children as they enjoy their last week at primary school.

The plan is as follows: Opening Doors, Enriching Lives

Monday

Please ensure your child has brought in any costume they need ready for the dress rehearsal this
afternoon. Parents who have been invited to the dress rehearsal please arrive at 1:15 (come to the main
entrance).

Tickets for the Tuesday performance will be sent out today.

Leavers’ Tea

This will take place at school from 4:15 until 5:45.

If the weather is nice then they’ll be outside playing so if they can dress accordingly.

Thanks for sending the money in for the pizza.

The children don’t need to bring anything, including no mobile phones.

If they line up at the usual pedestrian entrance on arrival and can be collected from there at 5:45.

Tuesday

Please arrive at 5:30 for the 6 p.m. performance of ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’.

We will hold a raffle so please bring some loose change.

The performance will last about an hour and fifteen minutes so if you are not coming to the performance,
please arrive to collect your child at about 7:15.

We’'ll let you in once the children are ready to go home.

Wednesday

Craster to Embleton walk. We will be sending out a separate email to all of the Upper School children
about this on Monday.

Thursday

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly

This will take place in the Upper School Hall. We are restricting this to 2 adults per child and we aim to start
as soon after 9 a.m. as possible.

We’'ll have to wait for Breakfast Club to be cleared away and chairs set out so please queue up under the
covered walkway leading into the Upper School Hall. As soon as we are ready, we’ll invite you in to the
Upper School Hall.

Friday
The children are allowed to bring in an old school polo shirt or PE shirt to get signed by their friends. If they
want to do this it has to be a T-shirt they bring in for this purpose, not the T-shirt they are wearing.

Finally, at the end of the school day, staff will all line up on the ramp at the main entrance to create an
Applause Tunnel to greet the children on their final exit from primary school. If you would like to see this,
please come to the main entrance area for 3:15. Mr Patterson and Mr Temple will hold on to their classes
until about 3:20 to ensure that staff can get into position for this.



Some final requests:

As the children will be leaving we will need to ask them to bring back all the school reading books they
have.

If you could have a good check at home to ensure all are returned by the beginning of next week please.

If you have any uniform with the school logo on that is still in good condition and you don’t have any
younger siblings to pass this down to, then we’d be very grateful if you could send this into school as we'll
be able to make good use of it.

Finally, we’d like to say a big thank you for your support during the time your child has been with us in
primary school. It’s been a pleasure to see them grow and develop and we know they are now ready to
leave us and take on their next challenge.

We hope that we have been able to open doors for them and have enriched their lives.
Many thanks.

Kay Hemmings
Head Teacher




